
LEOF KINGSFORD-SMITH 

10a Cleveland Street, Wahroonga, NSW, 2076.                         leof@kingsford-

smith.com. 0414 99 1953 

July 22, 2009 

To whom it may concern, 

I have worked with Victor Kline in a number of theatre groups and greatly 
respect his abilities as both director and writer.  

Victor is an insightful writer/director, who always manages to draw out the 
strengths of his team. He has the ability to ask the right question at the most 
appropriate time. 

Victor Kline is a very talented and approachable man, and would be a great 
asset to any ensemble. I highly recommend him. 

Please feel free to contact me should you require any further information! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Leof Kingsford-Smith 

 

 

 

 

  


